
BILL W. WEBBER
PAST INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR

Bill W. Webber, of St. Albert, Alberta, Canada, was elected to serve a two-year
term as a director of The International Association of Lions Clubs at the
association's 72nd annual convention, held in Miami/Miami Beach, Florida, USA,
June 21-24, 1989.

Past Director Webber is a retired district manager of a utility company.

A Lion and member of the St. Albert Host Lions Club since 1964, Past Director
Webber has held the positions of club president, district governor and council
chair. He serves as a director and vice chair of Lions Quest Canada, as coordinator
of Lions Project Pride, and director and past chair of his multiple district eye
bank. He also served as a national coordinator for Campaign SightFirst.

For his contributions to the association, Past Director Webber has received the
100% District Governor Award, six International Certificates of Appreciation,
eight International President's Awards and the Ambassador of Good Will Award,
the highest honor granted by the association to its members. He is a progressive
Melvin Jones Fellow.

Active in the community, Past Director Webber has served on the Edmonton
Emergency Planning Committee, the Canadian Gas Association Customer Service
Committee and the St. Albert Board of Education.

Past Director Webber and his wife, Joan, also a progressive Melvin Jones Fellow,
have two daughters, two sons and six grandchildren.


